Grazebrook Primary School
Lordship Road, London N16 0QP
Telephone: 0208 802 4051

GBoffice@newwavefederation.co.uk
Executive Headteacher: Ms Nicole Reid
Headteacher: Mrs Katie Beecroft

Monday 8th January 2024

Dear Nursery and Reception Families,

Re: Spring 1 Curriculum Information

Happy New Year and welcome back to the first half of the Spring Term 2024! We hope you all
had a restful holiday and were able to spend some quality time with family and friends.

The curriculum information for this half term has now been uploaded to the classes section of
our school website. The link for Nursery can be found here. The link for Reception can be found
here. This includes the staff names, timetable, curriculum leaflet, home learning projects for
Reception and core book lists (these are the texts the children will read in class across the
year). A summary of the week’s learning and resources to help with learning at home will
continue to be posted on the Nursery and Reception home learning google sites which are
updated at the end of each week. You can access these links in the Nursery and Reception
classes sections of the website.

A reminder of key dates for Early Years can be found below:

e Family Fridays will be held at 8.50am for Nursery families and 3.00pm for Reception
families on Friday 26th January, Friday 23rd February and Friday 22nd March

e Come Learn With Me will be held on Tuesday 16th January at 9.10am

e Reception Families Come Dine With Me will be held on Wednesday 13th March at
11.45am - please book a place in advance via the school office

e Parent/Carer Workshops: ‘How You Can Help With Physical Development’ will be held on
Thursday 14th March at 9.00am for Nursery families and 3.30pm for Reception families

Reception will be visiting the Museum of the Home on Wednesday 7th February - further
information about the trip will be shared by the class teachers.

Other parent/carer workshops this term are:

e Supporting with Attendance Workshop - Thursday 18th January at 9.00am

e Managing Child Anxiety Workshop - Thursday 25th January at 9.00am

e Understanding Neurodiversity - Thursday 22nd February at 9.00am
Please use the QR code on the posters found in the letters section of the school website or
contact the school office to book a place if you wish to attend any of the above workshops.

If you have any questions regarding your child’s learning, please speak to their class teacher or
contact Ms O’Callghan, EYFS Leader or Ms Conlon, AHT and SENCo via the school office.

Kind regards,

Kifooersik

Katie Beecroft
Headteacher


https://www.grazebrook.hackney.sch.uk/page/?title=Nursery&pid=24
https://www.grazebrook.hackney.sch.uk/page/?title=Reception&pid=71

